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Raszka Shelley

From: ANNE KILEY <annekiley@creativelinkgraphics.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 1:45 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: House Bill 3514

This bill, which would prevent gray wolves from ever being included on the state’s list of threatened or 
endangered species, is an unreasonable and frivolous waste of the legislature’s time. The gray wolf is clearly 
endangered in Oregon and deserves the state’s protection. This top-line predator’s role in maintaining the wild 
ecosystem has been proven by science and is vital to the economic future of the state and the country. 
 
Anne Kiley 
Pulteney, NY 
 

 

 

 


